
STEVENSON MIDDLE SCHOOL
ASSOCIATION OF PARENTS & TEACHERS

The Stevenson Middle School Association of Parents and Teachers (APT) is a non-profit volunteer
organization created to support Robert Louis Stevenson Middle School students and teachers.
Membership dues, donations and funds raised by Stevenson APT help support various school
activities and programs that are not covered by the State and Federal Departments of Education.

The APT has supported Buctoberfest, STEM Maker Fair, BucRewards, the school’s uniform fund,
Campus Beautification, SBA/HSA snacks, buses for field trips, Color Run, and 8th Grade Class Day
& Promotion. Without the support of our Stevenson Middle School families and community
members, we would not be able to provide the students with these additional opportunities.

Please get involved and contribute to your child’s middle school experience by becoming an APT
Member. You are not required to attend any meetings, but we always welcome parents/guardians
who would like to join us! Members will be added to the APT email list and will receive updates.

Feel free to contact us with questions at rlsmsapt@gmail.com. Thank you for your support!

✂---------✂----------✂---------✂----------✂----------✂---------

APT Membership Form

OPTION 1: Join and pay digitally at bit.ly/StevensonAPT_membership

OPTION 2: Complete this form and remit with payment to the Office

Parent/Guardian Name: _________________________________________________________________________

Email Address: ___________________________________________________________________________________

Student Name(s)/Grade(s): ______________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________________________

$10.00 Annual Membership dues paid by: ____ cash ____ check payable to R.L. Stevenson APT

Additional donation of $_________ paid by: ____ cash ____ check payable to R.L. Stevenson APT

Receipt requested

Unable to make a monetary contribution at this time, but please add me to the APT email list


